ALABAMA

CHORAL DIRECTORS ASSOCIATION

August 10, 2012
Dear Principal,

On behalf of the Alabama American Choral Directors Association (ACDA) [ would
like to invite your school to participate in the Alabama ACDA Choral Honor Society.
Your school has been chosen because of the excellent reputation your choral
director has created for himself or herself in the State. Our state organization could
not be as strong as we are without the participation and support of your choral
director and students!

The benefits to your students to participate in this pilot are numerous. A few of
these benefits are listed below:

* Students who meet the requirements to become members of the Alabama
ACDA Choral Honor Society will gain an edge on their college resumes.

* The Alabama ACDA Choral Honor Society will encourage your choral
students to participate in service hours both in and out of music.

* The Alabama ACDA Choral Honor Society will encourage your choral
students to be better musicians, which in turn will benefit your school’s
choral program.

* Students who achieve the requirements to become members of the Alabama
ACDA Choral Honor Society have the right to wear honor cords at graduation.

* Recognition to your school and your choral department.

Thank you in advance for your continued support of the choral department at your
school.

Sincerely,

Megan Wicks-Rudolph

Alabama ACDA Membership Chair
205-402-5293
rudolphmw@vestavia.k12.al.us




